March 18, 1940

dy dear Ford,

I have just received the snclosed from Lewig of the Cambridge
Press, and it would geem that they were quite capable of working
from the original specimens. I suppose You will have to mount them
in & box in accordance with your chart and conslgn 1t to the Preas.
It weuld be & good thing for them to get on with the coloured plate
in sdvance of the other material for that number.

T have juet had your letter about Pleris nepi,with your

enclosura from Bhepherd, and Tasnlogawpa munds. Tt geems a plty
) ng

matl
to drop the latter without further oheoks, o.g., makins pome aom—

plete and intermediste 1rfZhoulats with normal apeoimens, but of
courses you must Judge what work looks most fruitful.
Thie throat i1s & troublesome business: I de hope you fasl

beatter now.
Yours sincersly,



